
IMPORTANT: REMINDERS 

 If you child is having difficulty with their homework tasks, please inform their 

class teacher before the deadline. We cannot help with homework on the 

day that it is due in and children will receive an amber or red (Year 5 and 6) 

for not completing it before the deadline.  

 Please ensure that you are monitoring your child’s access to the internet at 

home. We have had several incidents recently where children have used 

DB Primary to send unacceptable or unnecessary messages, and some 

have been sent after 10:00pm. If your child is using DB Primary inappropri-

ately, they risk having restrictions placed on their account, or their account 

being blocked altogether.  

 Children go straight to their classrooms when they arrive in the morning. If 

you need to speak to their teacher, please make an appointment through 

the school office. Parents should not be inside the school building before 

school, unless invited by a member of staff. This is part of our ongoing safe-

guarding procedures.  
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Attendance 

Our target for attendance this year 

is 96.5%. We did not quite reach this 

goal last year and it is important that 

children attend school ‘every day, 

on time’.  

So far this year our attendance has 

been: 

Week beginning  23rd September: 

94.7% 

Week beginning 30th September: 

95.5% 

This is below our target, and we 

need to work on our consistency. To 

support us with this please ensure 

your children are at school every 

day and on time.   

Dates for your diary 

Year 4 Anglo– Saxon day: Mon 14th Oc-

tober 

Year 5 Tudor Festival: Wed16th October 

Year 3 Stone Age day: Thurs 17th Octo-

ber 

Flu Immunisations– Fri 18th October Re-

ception– Y6. Please return consent forms.  

Year 1 Prince and Princess day– Fri 18th 

October. 

Half term: 21st—25th October  

Virtual Reality workshops: Wed 30th Oc-

tober 

Parents’ Evening: Wed 30th October 

 


